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Comments: In regards to the Pete Lien and Sons Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project #67838- Please

do not drill on sacred ground! There could be potential negative environmental impacts such as water

contamination. Additionally, the drilling would cause disruption of traditional ceremonial practices for Lakotas.

There should be an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for this project. Thank you. 


